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                                                                                                                                          10th February 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
As we move ever closer towards spring, we thought we would update you on nursery 
developments over the coming weeks. 
 
We say farewell to Hope Thorne who leaves us this term and we welcome back two familiar faces. 
Eloise Jewell returns from maternity leave after half term closely followed in March by Jasmine 
Blair. Both are experienced key workers and eager to return to Brookside. 
 
In other staffing news, we welcome Ana Springbett to the nursery keyworker and assistant team 
alongside Jennallee Stinchcombe and Jenny Scanlon all are excited to be joining Brookside Nursery. 
 
To enhance our lunchtime experiences we have appointed Tracy Burt, Karen Curtis, Sally Perry and 
Sam Francis. They look forward to supporting the children with developing their independence, 
confidence and social skills both in the Hive and during outdoor play and learning time. 
 
With the return of Eloise and Jasmine to the Toddler team there will need to be some possible 
changes to your child’s key worker. Please try not to be anxious. The Toddler team plan, assess and 
review all as one team and all adults work confidently across the Ladybirds group. We will let you 
know in a separate email if there are any changes for your family. 
 
With the additions to our Nursery team, we look forward to a successful spring and busy summer 
term. 
 
As always, please contact office@brooksideacademy.co.uk if you have any further questions or 
queries  
 
Many thanks for your continued support 
 
Brookside Nursery Team 
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